
To be human is to be vulnerable. However, people with disability
often live with greater vulnerability than others do. In an attempt
to keep people safe it is possible to limit their lives by being over-
protective and so worried about risk that they have little chance
of experiencing the good things in life.

Planning for the future allows people and families to develop
intentional strategies to protect their efforts and increase the
likelihood of a positive future.

Presented over a series of two webinars, Dr Michael Kendrick and
families who have developed safeguards and planned for
succession will share their insights.

There will be a live Q&A with Dr Kendrick during webinar 2 for
your questions about vulnerability, safeguarding and planning for
the future.
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This webinar will highlight the importance of recognising and

understanding an individual’s vulnerabilities, as well as explore

ways to manage these areas in a positive, life expanding way.

It webinar will include a family sharing their experiences, and a 

pre-recorded presentation by Michael. 

Questions asked in the webinar will be carried over to the second

webinar which includes a live Q&A with Michael.

About the Presenter:  Dr Michael Kendrick is well known as an educator, advocate,
consultant and author currently based in Nova Scotia, Canada. 
He worked in government and non-government agencies before becoming a
consultant. Michael has been a regular visitor to Queensland for over 30 years.  He
brings an understanding of local and national issues, as well as an international
perspective on the issues that people with disability and their supporters face as
they strive to live in their community.

This webinar will examine what is worth safeguarding in the long term, and how we can

best ensure a good life for a person with disability continues into the future.

This webinar will include a family sharing their experiences, a pre-recorded presentation  

by Michael and a live Q&A session with him.

Webinar 2:    Securing the Good Life:  Succession & Planning
                          for the Future

          Thursday 26th November   7:00 - 9:00pm (Brisbane, AEST)

Webinar 1:Webinar 1:     An introduction to Vulnerability & SafeguardingAn introduction to Vulnerability & Safeguarding
  Thursday 26th NovemberThursday 26th November       7:00 - 9:00pm (Brisbane, AEST)7:00 - 9:00pm (Brisbane, AEST)

These webinars are for People with disability, family members, allies,
advocates, workers and coordinators, and others who are interested in
safeguarding good lives for individuals with disabilities and other people who
may experience heightened vulnerability. 

         webinar 1: Thursday 19th November   |    webinar 2: Thursday 26th November         

Both webinars run from 7pm - 9pm (Brisbane, Au time, AEST)  
There is no cost to participate but registration is essential

tickets from www.cru.org.au
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A CRU webinar series with Dr Michael Kendrick

This event is subsidised by the National Disability Insurance Agency through an
Information, Linkages and Capacity Building (ILC) grant.
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